Class of 2024 Senior Packet

June 12, 2023
Dear Students and Parents,

Congratulations! You've made it to your Senior year! The yearbook staff has the important task of
recording and commemorating your last year at Georgetown High School. Your help is needed to
produce and create the best yearbook possible. This packet includes important information about what is
needed and how to submit it to us.

The first thing you need to do is have your senior portrait taken. Our school does not require you to use
one particular photographer. You have freedom to have anyone take your portrait, whether it is a
professional or a friend. However, you're responsible for submitting a portrait for the yearbook. Plan to
have your portrait taken during the summer. There’s information about the school’s photographer, Geskus
at the end of this packet, in case you're interested.

We need senior portraits and other photos by October 31,2023. Times goes by so fast in your senior year,
so make special note of our due dates.

On the following pages you will find

e A list of photographs we need from you.
e How to write your senior paragraph.

e How to purchase a yearbook.

e How to purchase a Parent Message.

e Geskus Photography Senior Portrait Info

I'd like to introduce the editors and senior staff members for the 2024 Yearbook. Juniors Rebecca
Bullock and Natasha Lebedev are editors-in-chief. Molly Giguere and Kayla Gibbs are senior editors.
Emily McLaughlin, Addison Olson, Virginia Thibeault and Kelsey Clancey are senior staff members.

Contact any yearbook staff member at hsyearbook@georgetown.k12.ma.us with any questions.
Please, do not call the front office secretaries as they cannot answer yearbook questions.

Have a wonderful summer!
Ms. Dodge



mailto:hsyearbook@georgetown.k12.ma.us

Senior Photographs

1. Senior Portrait

Your senior portrait can be any type of pose, horizontal

or vertical, head shot or full body. We might need to crop

your portrait to fit into the yearbook ‘s format, though.
» File format: JPEG

» File size: no smaller than 600 X 800 pixels.

2. Baby Photo

Submit one baby photo. Photos should be of
ages newborn - 8 years old. Scan or take a
photo, with your cell phone, of paper
photographs.

3. Pet Photo(s)

Submit one photo for each of your pets.
Label each photo with the pet’'s name.

4. Younger Years Photos

Submit photos from your child’s younger
school years -before high school. Photos
should be of school related events and not
personal events (birthday parties or family
vacations)

Photos are due by Oct. 31, 2023 at this link
Jostens Replayit Private Photo Submission



https://images.jostens.com/0R2B_xOJSYQ3CK5qYhWur-w

Senior Paragraph

Senior Paragraph

The paragraph goes next to your senior portrait in your “senior section”. There is no set format for your
paragraph. You may write a little or a lot. However, a common format is to include the following:

a “thank you” to parents, siblings and friends,

a list of favorite memories with friends,

a list of sports, clubs and activities from grade 9 — 12,
a favorite quote.

GUIDELINES: Keep it school appropriate. Only a list of friend’s names may be abbreviated, to save space. If

you have the space, you may include photographs. The yearbook staff has the right to edit your paragraph,
but we will inform you of any changes.

Below is a page from the current yearbook to give you an idea of what some students have written.

I'd like to say thanks to my family and friends who |
have been there for me, and made my experience

in Georgetown better. A special thanks to the

cheefers. | could always count on them.

Mummmwmmmm Thanks for the

“Teresa Leeman, Will you marry me?" - Quinn
Nicholas

I'd like to first thank my family who's been by my side my

whole life. Specifically my mom who always pushes me to I'd like to give a thanks to all of my friends and
mm:;sémd ':'m:*;f;': x&?&“&ﬂ“ to . teachers for always helping me out throughout my
with over the last 12 years. These moments we'll look back school career. | genuinely appreciate it

on and wish we still could experience again. I'd like to thank Model UN
some of my closest friends who never fail to put a smile on
my face and helped make my high school years ones |
wouldn't trade for the world. | can't wait for what the future "Turn a pandemic into a bandemic."-Quavo Huncho
holds for me and my graduating class.

“The saddest thing in life is wasted talent” - Robert De Niro,
A Bronx Tale

- To Mom and Dad. Mm'nmm-mmnnw tem
1oy You tupht me how 1o advocate for myset and others.

99ya. | know €3 just the beginaing. | love ¥ -»-‘nmn»w—v-um
Rave done for me
To Add and Paige | love You 9uye 20 much. You guye are growng up ek grest pecsle and |

mac together. R was an honce % be & part
"Did | ever tell you | have a thing for brunettes?" el ot Lot s

m 30 gratedul you made me Come back and | wil never forget this.

-Flynn Rider 0 ot e sk il o s Yo g sy & ' s
-
tgﬁmwgm gt il bl

Your Senior paragraph is due November 30, 2023.

Email to hsyearbook@georgetown.k12.ma.us




Order a Yearbook

2024 Yearbooks can be ordered online at Jostens.com. from September 1%t — 30" for the sale price of
$60.00.

On October 1st the books revert to the regular price of $65.00 (Same price for the past 10 years).

There are options for personalization at an additional cost. You can add a student’s name, initials or
small graphics to the cover of the book.

There’s also an option to make three easily affordable monthly payments at check out.

Yearbooks are delivered during the summer of 2024. Having a summer release book allows us to
include the entire senior year of events including senior prom, graduation and spring sports.

Parent Messages

Parent Messages can be ordered online at Jostens.com. from September 1,2023 — April 8,2024.

Make the yearbook even more special for your child with a recognition ad/ parent message. A parent
message is your tribute to your child, personalized with your own sentimental message, and a
cherished photograph or photo collage. It's quick, it's easy, and it'll last forever.

1/8 page - $50.00
Y4 page - $90.00

Y5 page - $170.00
Full page - $300.00

We also offer business ads if you know of a business
that would like to support the 2024 yearbook. These
ads are the same price as parent messages.



https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1065958/Georgetown-High-School/
https://www.jostens.com/yearbooks/students-and-parents/yearbook-ads

Candid

Photographs

Do you take candid photographs of seniors at sporting events, band concerts, field trips,
chorus concerts, plays, musicals, or other school related events? If you’d like to share your
photos, we’d love to use them in the yearbook. There are two ways to submit photographs.

1. Send it to our email, hsyearbook@qgeorgetown.k12.ma.us

2. Submit directly to the yearbook’s website at Jostens Replayit Private Photo
Submission

WHY CHOOSE YOUR LOCAL
GESKUSPHOTOGRAPHERS?

{ove

YOUR PHOTOS

Our photographers work with you to get natural
photosthat highlight your personality.

outdoor

LOCATIONS

Go beyond the photo studio and take your photos
outside at one of our scenic New England locations.

SEZSIONS

We've done away with complicated session fees
and have based our packages around the number
of digial downloads you receive.

BOOK NOW!

Visit usonline at:wearegeskus.com/seniors or simply
click the button below!

BOOK A SESSION [g]

geskus



mailto:hsyearbook@georgetown.k12.ma.us
https://images.jostens.com/0R2B_xOJSYQ3CK5qYhWur-w
https://images.jostens.com/0R2B_xOJSYQ3CK5qYhWur-w

	1. Senior Portrait
	2. Baby Photo
	3. Pet Photo(s)
	4. Younger Years Photos
	Senior Paragraph

